From: Manston Airport

**Subject:** For the attention of the Manston Airport Case Team

**Date:** 24 June 2021 09:15:53

## **Dear Sirs**

Manston Airport – Development Consent Order.

We have previously submitted a letter to you, see ref. TR020002-002948

We remain fully supportive of the re-opening of Manston Airport by Riveroak Strategic Partners (RSP) and would urge you to grant them the DCO.

Thanet needs the inward investment offered by RSP to reinvigorate the local economy, create jobs, and provide training for young people.

The difficulties caused by Brexit and Covid show important it is for a dedicated freight airport in the South East to ensure the vital supplies the UK needs can be safely delivered and Manston Airport should be utilised in this regard.

We wholeheartedly urge you to grant the DCO for Manston Airport.

Yours faithfully Mr & Mrs G Tobin